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To Whom It May Concern...and it concerns us all in Paso:

Why on earth would the city of Paso Robles not object strongly to PG&E's proposed routing
of the new 70kV transmission lines? Our city is known for its scenic beauty, one reason our
economy enjoys so much tourist business. Why would it not fight against ruining that image
by allowing these towers to follow a route clearly visible from all over town?    

Our departing City Manager's callous view that the people affected by this routing don't matter
because they live just over the town line to the north is simply wrong and stunningly short
sighted. This will change the town's image in the eyes of all visitors, period. 

There are alternate routes that would affect the city and its residents and visitors much less
directly.  The City previously approved the PLR-1A route.  I urge the City Council and all
who care about our city to reject the 70kV minor route and bring pressure to bear to select
the PLR-A route or any other alternative route.

Thank you for caring about our city and its residents.
Jane Carey


